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Highlights from January include: 
 

 Attending the Annual Meeting of the Chairs and Directors of Education 
from all of the Catholic School Boards within the Archdiocese of Toronto with 
Cardinal Leo and the Episcopal Board 
 

 Attending the Mass of Thanksgiving – giving thanks for the elevation of His 
Eminence Cardinal Frank Leo to the College of Cardinals at St. Michael's 
Cathedral Basilica  
 

 Vice Chair Morrison delivering greetings at the Tamil Heritage Month 
Celebration at St. John Paul II Secondary School  
 

 Along with the Director and Trustees participating at the OCSTA 2025 Catholic 
Trustee Seminar  
 

 A joint statement advocating for a stronger Youth-Friend City Budget was 
presented to Mayor Chow and members of Toronto City Council on behalf of the 
Toronto Youth Cabinet, the Toronto District School Board, and the Toronto 
Catholic District School Board 
 

 Attending the Black History Launch at the CEC 

 

 Attending and delivering greetings at the Intermediate Leadership in Training 
Event (i-LITE) at Monsignor Percy Johnson Catholic Secondary School  


